
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                      Friday 12th January 2018 

 

Happy New Year!  We hope that you all had a wonderful Christmas and that you enjoyed 

the break.  It’s been lovely hearing about what the children have been up to whilst they 

have been off and the children have been working very hard, writing their news in their 

workbooks.  Their writing is really coming along as is the children’s ability to sound out 

and phonetically write independently (both myself and Miss Lawrenson are very proud of all the children’s 

efforts - a big well done Reception  ) 

 

We’ve been working very hard in phonics on orally blending and segmenting CVC words (constant, vowel, 

constant words that are three letters/sounds long).  We have been showing the children pictures and the 

children have been sounding out the words, for example “cat, c - a - t”.  If you have 

a free moment (maybe in the car or walking to school) please have a go and          

encourage your child to show you how well they have been doing - we think the    

children are amazing and we’re sure you will be just as impressed as we have been!.  

 

Just a reminder that we took PE kits home over Christmas to be washed.  Most parents 

have returned their children’s kits but if you have not done so already could you please 

send your child’s kit before our next lesson on Thursday. 

 

We also have a new member of staff working with us,  Mrs Crawford. Mrs     

Crawford will be working with us full time as a one-to-one learning assistant.  The 

children have had lots of fun getting to know her this week and making her feel 

welcome - we hope that she has enjoyed her first week with us as much as we   

enjoyed having her here    

Have a fabulous weekend 

 

Mrs Jones    Miss Lawrenson     Mrs Crawford 


